
Route 759, White Hall Road
Fluvanna County

Bridge Replacement
Design Public Hearing

Wednesday, February 7, 2024, 5-7 p.m.
Inclement weather date, Thursday, February 15, 2024

Visit the website below for project information:
www.vdot.virginia.gov/projects/culpeper-district/route-759-

bridge-over-mechunk-creek-fl uvanna-county/

Find out about the proposed replacement of the Route 759 (White Hall Road) bridge 
over Mechunk Creek in Fluvanna County.

Property impact information and tentative construction schedules are available for 
your review at the above address and will be available at the public hearing.

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or submit them by 
February 20, 2024, to Mr. Anwar Yasin, Project Manager, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 1601 Orange Road, Culpeper, VA 22701. You may also e-mail 
your comments to  Anwar.Yasin@VDOT.Virginia.gov.  Please reference “Route 759 
Bridge Replacement Comment” in the subject line. 

__________________________________________________

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and 
activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 
If you need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
profi ciency, contact the project manager at the telephone number listed above.

State Project: 0759-032-619, P101, B639
Federal Project: BR-032-7(049); UPC 118430

Fluvanna County Public Library
214 Commons Boulevard

Palmyra, VA 22963

Project information, including the National Environmental Policy Act document in 
the form of a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion, is available on the project web site, 
at the public hearing or at VDOT’s Culpeper District Offi ce located at 1601 Orange 
Road, Culpeper, VA 22701, 540-829-7500, or 1-800-FOR-ROAD (367-7623).
Please call ahead to ensure the availability of personnel to answer your questions.

_______________________________________


